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NO SMOKING NOTICE

THIS ENTIRE ESTABLISHMENT IS 
SMOKE-FREE

Effective October 1, 2007, smoking will be prohibited in all indoor
public places and indoor places of employment, per the Freedom

to Breathe provisions of the Minnesota Clean Indoor Act.

All proprietors are required to post a “No Smoking” sign(s)
at or immediately inside of all public entrances.

Posting this sign on or immediately inside public entrance(s)  
of your facility meets the signage requirements of the law.
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